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Investigative Activity: Case Submitted to Prosecutor 

Activity Date:   June 16, 2022 

Activity Location:  BCI - Richfield 

Authoring Agent:  SA Matthew Armstrong #146 

 

Narrative: 

On June 16, 2022, at 0900 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent 

(SA) Charles Moran, SA Matthew Armstrong and Special Agent Supervisor David Posten met 

with the Stark County Prosecutor’s Office at the BCI Richfield Office. Stark County Prosecutor 

Kyle Stone, Criminal Division Chief Dennis Barr (Barr) and Assistant Prosecutor Kristin Mlinar 

attended the meeting.  

During the meeting, an electronic copy of the investigation was provided on a 500 GB external 

hard drive. It contained a copy of all documents and files within the case file as of June 16, 2022. 

Criminal Division Chief Barr signed a receipt, which has been attached to this report. A copy of 

the receipt has been attached to this report.  

 










